
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  

 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with Sec. 5 ILCS 120/2.02 of the Illinois Open 
Meetings Act, notice is hereby given that the Morton Grove-Niles 
Water Commission has canceled the regularly scheduled meetings 
to be held on Thursday, November 16, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., at the 
1000 Civic Center Drive, Niles, IL 60714. The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, November 30, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., at 1000 
Civic Center Drive, Niles, IL 60714. Questions about the 
cancelation of this meeting may be directed to the Deputy Clerk’s 
Office at 847-588-8009 or email kmt@vniles.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted this 14th day of November 2023.   


